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MEMORANDUM
FOR - All Regional Executive Directors
FROM - The Director

Land Management Bureau

SUBJECT : DENR - LAND MANAGEMENT BUREAU’S (LMB)
SURVEY TO IMPLEMENT SCHOLARSHIP FOR THE
MASTER IN LAND ADMINISTRATION AND
MANAGEMENT (M - LAM) WITH THE
DEVELOPMENT ACADEMY OF THE PHILIPPINES

(DAP)

DATE

The DENR - Land Management Bureau (LMB) recognizes the need for a
continuing formal learning and development intervention for its officials and
employees through a customized scholarship program that is responsive to their
priority competency requirements aligned with organizational goals and through
the appropriate mode of instruction to improve their productivity, career, and
professional growth in the Department.

A competent and professional workforce will likewise highly contribute to
the attainment of the priority program of DENR Secretary Maria Yulo Loyzaga on
improved land administration and management.

_ In partnership with the DENR- Human Resource Development Services,
we still see the need to pursue efforts in developing a pool of land experts who
shall lead and strategically initiate land reforms in the future.

With this, may we seek your help to identify who among the employees in
your Region, including in the Ficld Offices are interested in pursuing a Masters in
Land Administration and Management (M-LAM). Kindly disseminate this link:
https:/tinyurl.com/SurveyforMLAM to all employees, for us to identify the number
of interested applicants in this master's program. We would appreciate receiving
your response no later than December 12, 2023.

Thank you. ¢
ATTY. EME:%YNdV. T%LKBIS, CESO IV
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